
Item Cover Page 

MEETING TYPE: Board of Alderman 

DATE: 

SUBMITTED BY:  

ITEM TYPE: 

AGENDA SECTION: 

SUBJECT: 

DETAILS: 

September 9, 2024

Michael D. Ambrose, Town Manager

Consideration

Considerations

Consider Approval of the Surplus of Town Property - Coldwater

Street Extension - Parcel #133A105 (Project 25-41)

Please consider the approval to surplus a parcel of land on Coldwater Street Extension (Parcel #133A105).

This land is apart of the D.C. Linn properties, which were intended to fund the maintenance at the DC and

Frances Linn Park.  Mr. J. W. Long submitted an offer letter to the Town in the amount of $21,000.


